
TOWN OF LYMAN 
STAFF REVIEW COMMITTEE 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF SCHEDULED PUBLIC HEARING BY THE STAFF REVIEW 

COMMITTEE 
 

The STAFF REVIEW COMMITTEE will hold a PUBLIC MEETING 

on Tuesday July 22, 2025, at 10:00am, at Lyman Town Hall, 11 South 

Waterboro Road. 
 

This Public Meeting is to discuss findings from the Public Hearing held on 

July 8, 2025, for a proposed private way to service 2 homes within Tax Map 

7 Lot 63.  Copies of the application and plans can be viewed on the town 

website or in the Code Office during regular business hours. 
 

--------------------------------- 

Rebekah Thompson, Code Enforcement Officer 

 
 


